
GABRIOLA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
GENERAL MEETING

A General Meeting of the Gabriola Fire Protection District was held May 5, 2021 at the No. 1 Fire
Hall with five Trustees in attendance, Mark Noyon  joined via Zoom, absent  was John Moeller   The
meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chairman Paul Giffin.

Diana Moher  gave the opening greeting “The GFPID acknowledges that we are gathering within
the traditional lands of the Snuneymuxw Nation”

The Chairman asked for any errors or omissions from the April 7, 2021 minutes, moved by Sean
Lewis that the minutes be accepted as amended,  seconded by Diana Moher,  carried.

CORRESPONDENCE: N/A

TREASURER’S REPORT: N/A

FIRE CHIEF’S REPORT: (As per written report)

The following items were discussed after the report was read:

C Dry hydrants, locations and functions.

C Letter to BCAS regarding a having an unmanned second ambulance posted to the Island.

The Chair thanked the Fire Chief for his report.

TRAINING OFFICER’S REPORT:   (As per written report)

The Chair thanked the Training Officer for his report.

ASSOCIATION’S REPORT:

Alex Dewar introduced himself as the new President of the Association and noted  that Liz
Wallinger  was the Treasurer and Hayley Bennett the secretary.

He noted that the Association meeting had been postponed until next week, so there was no news
to report.

The Chair thanked him for his report.

OLD BUSINESS:

Bylaw 97 has been accepted and passed by Victoria.

NEW BUSINESS: N/A

Moved by Sandra Rudischer that the meeting be adjourned, seconded by Penelope Bahr, carried. 
Meeting adjourned at 4:13 p.m.




